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MINUTES OF A PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

SALISBURY GARDENS                                         5PM                27 JULY 2016 

PRESENT 

Councillors:    Jim Toogood (Chair), Tony Marvin, Brian Lucas & Ed Gouge 

ITEM SUBJECT 

1) 1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

There were no Apologies for Absence received. 

2) 2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no Declarations of Interest received. 

3) 3 PUBLIC FORUM 

There were no members of the public present. 

The meeting started at 5:05pm 

4) N

G

  

PLANNING APPLICATIONS  

a) P/00879/16:   BUILDERS YARD, DUDLEY ROAD 

It was unanimously resolved: 
that, after reviewing previous comments on this application from 13 July 2016 Planning 
Committee Meeting, Ventnor Town Council strongly oppose this application.  The window with 
clear glass allows an overlooking of the whole of the outside space of the neighbouring dwelling 
and therefore is a loss of privacy.  If the window is to remain, it should be as specified in the non-
material amendment of 22 April 2016 and in particular that it should be fitted with obscured 
glass and that all of the only-opening section shall be 1.7m above finished floor level.  

 PUBLIC FORUM   

There were no members of the public present. 

 The Meeting closed at 5:35pm 
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